
We have been asked...Does the Village hold a Veterans 
Day Remembrance?”

The Village of  Norridge holds their annual Veterans 
Day Remembrance on November 11th at 11:00 A.M. 
in front of the Veterans Memorial.  The remembrance 

begins with Norridge Police Department Honor Guard 
presenting colors, reflections from Village Officials and presentation 

of wreath.

Remember to thank a Veteran; not just on Veterans Day, but every time 
you see one. The Village will provide all Norridge Veterans with a free 
lunch on Veterans Day.  A pre-packaged lunch will be distributed to those 
Veterans who pre-register.  You have the option of curb-side service, or 
home delivery. 

Please call Kathy at 708-583-5756 by noon on 
Friday, November 1st to reserve your lunch.
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